
 

 

 

 

Cir No 28/AJS/May, 2020                                                                                              May, 13, 2020 

 
 

Commencement of AY 2020-2021 for Grade 11 &12(AS and A Level students) 

 
 

 Dear Parents,  
 
  Greetings! 
 
We hope and pray that you and your families are in good health & spirits and are taking 
necessary precautions from the spread of this deadly virus. 

 

Kindly note that regular classes for Grade 10 and Grade 11 students for the academic year 
2019-2020 will be suspended from Sunday, 17.05.2020. This is due to the fact that the teachers 
are busy evaluating the evidences as per the guidelines from CAMBRIDGE. 

 

However, we would like to inform you that we have planned to commence classes for AS  and A 
levels in advance for Academic Year 2020-2021 from 31st May, 2020 till Thursday, 25th June 
2020 2020. Time table and other details will be shared soon. 

 

We take this opportunity to thank all the students for enthusiastic participation in distance 
learning with patience, perseverance and dedication. All the staff at Al Ain Juniors School are 
missing your smiling faces, your hustle and bustle in the campus. We wish we could have ended 
this academic year in a normal way, but due to COVID-19, all the plans shifted and for 
everybody’s safety new guidelines on social distancing are implemented to combat deadly 
COVID -19 

 

Hope and pray that we will return to normal very soon and we will be back to campus life and 
you will be able to walk through the hallways of your school that you are surrounded by people 
who deeply care about you, who are guided by a passion for helping you to reach your 
potential, and who wholeheartedly believe in you…every day…always. 

 

Thank you parents for your cooperation in all our endeavors. 
 

- Al Ain Juniors school , British Division Administration 

 

 


